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Nursery 

Newsletter 

Twitter 

We really enjoy sharing the children’s learning 

environment, and activities we do in class with you via 

Twitter. We update this regularly throughout the week 

to keep you up to date with what is going on in school. 

Don’t forget to post your own tweets too.  

Please ensure we have received your completed 

Twitter forms as we cannot accept follower 

requests without them 

 
@OPALG_N2122 

Remember to keep those ‘Reading for Pleasure’ pictures 

coming – they really are delightful! 

 

Reading 

At Lofthouse Gate, as you know, we love to read and 

have a huge emphasis on ‘Reading for Pleasure’. A 

reminder that next term our favourite 5 books are: 

Jack and the Beanstalk 

Jasper’s Beanstalk 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

Grandpa’s Garden 

Oliver’s Vegetables 

They are all timeless and invaluable stories and made for 

sharing! 

 

Our Sharing Tree 

Our sharing tree this half term has been a great success - 

one of the best ever! Thank you for working with your 

child at home and sharing it with us. The children have 

loved describing their food creations and watching as the 

tree grows. 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you liked your little Valentine love bugs. 

Thank you to all that were able to join us for our 

Valentine’s singalong too – the children were superstars! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a great half term and we look forward 

to seeing you Monday 28th February.  

 

The Nursery Team 

 

 

 

 

February 2022 

Another half term almost over! 

The children have so many positive learning 

experiences this half term and they are thoroughly 

enjoying their learning about dinosaurs!  

They have loved learning about the jungle environment 

and recreating it in lots of areas of their learning. 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Theme 

Our theme next half term is ‘How Does Your Garden 

Grow?’ The children will be exploring planting and 

growing, mini beasts and life cycles. Our roleplay will 

be a garden centre. 

 
 

 

 
If anyone can help us with any of the following, we 

would be extremely grateful! 

• Small plant pots and compost 

• Seed packets and gardening magazines 

• Artificial flowers 

• Children’s gardening gloves and tools 

 
Anything that you think might enhance our role play 

area and can be used both indoors and outdoors. 

Thank you in advance 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 


